
 

 

Saskatoon Potable Water Supply System – North (SAPO-N)  

Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory (PDWA) 

Effective October 18th to 21st 

 
  

 

 

Attention:  Saskatoon North Potable Water Supply Customers 

 

 

SaskWater has scheduled maintenance work on its SAPO-N System that will result in a service 

interruption for all SaskWater customers on the system. The service interruption is expected to last 

approximately 12 to 16 hours which will result in a PDWA during the subsequent water testing 

period. Customers are also advised to ensure that their on-site storage facilities are topped up prior 

to the shutdown. As swabbing will be required on certain sections of the pipeline, customers on 

these sections will be contacted by local SaskWater staff to discuss the additional precautions that 

will be taken to ensure none of the resulting turbid water is drawn into their private systems.  

 

The service interruption will commence at approximately  

7am on Tuesday, October 18th and  

service is expected to be restored by 11pm the same day.  

 

The Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory will be issued by the Water Security Agency and 

will remain in place until the water sample results have been received back from the lab 

confirming that the water quality once again meets the provincial regulatory standards. The 

above noted PDWA timeline is estimated and SaskWater will be notifying its customers once 

the PDWA has formally been rescinded. 

 

 

Any questions regarding this work should be directed to SaskWater Customer Service  

at 1-888-230-1111. 

 


